
 
 

 

Current Report No. 7/2015 

Date: 13 March 2015 
 

Correction of the Consolidated Annual Report 

  

The Management Board of MLP Group S.A. (“Company”) hereby reports that in the Consolidated Annual 

Report for the year ended 31 December 2014 published on 12 March 2015, an editorial mistake was made 

consisting of the duplication of pages 67 to 78.  

In the subsequent report, the Management Board will present the corrected Consolidated Annual Report for 

the year ended 31 December 2014.  

 

 

Legal basis 

Article 56 Section 1 Item 2 of the Act on Offerings – current and periodic information 

§ 6 Section 4 of the Regulation issued by the Finance Minister on 19 February 2009 on the Current and Periodic 

Information Transmitted by Securities Issuers and the Conditions for Recognizing the Information Required by the 

Regulations of a Non-Member State as Equivalent. 


